18 September 2017

Planning Policy Team Warrington New Town House

Dear Sirs,

I wish to state my objection to the Council's proposal to build on green belt land in south Warrington where I live. There has already been extensive home building in Warrington in recent years. To name just 2 areas there has been extensive building at the side of the River Mersey in Latchford and an enormous housing estate is still on-going on the old Richmonds Gas Stove site in Latchford. Lymm, Thelwall and Grappenhall are villages and this is how they should remain. This is why we came to live here in the first place.

I would also like to say that I object to Warrington becoming a city and also to the proposal of a "garden city suburb".

Sincerely,